
Dear A&M System Training Coordinators, 
 
I wanted to inform you that two online courses have been updated: 
 

• 11010: HUB Purchasing Requirements has been updated to reflect the name changes of 
the Comptroller’s Statewide Procurement Division (formerly known as the Statewide 
Support Services), and information related to the State Use Program. Contact Alyssa 
Garcia (Alyssa_Garcia@tamu.edu) for questions regarding the changes made to this 
course. 

• 2111884: Clery Act Guidelines for A&M System Campus Security Authorities has been 
updated to add audio narration. Contact Casey McDonald (mcdonaca@tamu.edu) for 
questions regarding changes made to this course. 

All applicable assignment rules are still in effect and all course reports will remain the same. 
 
Thanks, 
Casey 
 
Casey McDonald  |  Learning Technology Consultant 
Organizational Development  
Division of Human Resources and Organizational Effectiveness 
1255 TAMU | College Station, Texas  77843-1255  
OrgDev.tamu.edu   
Ph.979.845.2677 | mcdonaca@tamu.edu  
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